
Prof. Kim Hyeon T is joining our laboratory 

 

Prof. Kim Hyeon T. (Gyeongsang National University) is visiting us on Dec.20 (Mon), 2010 

and is joining our Bio-instrumentation research group for studying Vit. A prediction by beef 

cattle pupil measurement.  He is going to stay here for a month and a post doctoral 

researcher (Dr. Seo Kwang-wook) and three graduate students are also joining us in January, 

2011 during his stay.  We expect our members exchange activities with them.  

 

 

  


